ROARING 40°S

Official Newsletter of Apex 40

For Continuing

Fellowship
MELBOURNE/GIPPSLAND BRANCH
President: Colin Speirs Secretary: Lorraine Burgess
795 7385 (Home) 848 1777 (Home)
874 4444 (Business)
Correspondence: 16 Bullen Street, East Doncaster 31009
Next Dinner: Wednesday 21lst April 1982
Place: Karinya Lodge, Cnr. Railway Parade and.
Station Street, Blackburn
Time: 7 p.m. Social Drink 7.30 p.m. Dinner

t

Please ring Sec. Lorraine by Monday the 19th if vou would like to attend .
this dinner.

Last Dinner: Another terrific meeting, what a great night for Ian and
Dianne Grant and Bill and Noela Bradley to join us. The fines box
did very well too - $20.00.

Moomba Weekend: Thanks to Ley and Shirley Garrett for a rip roaring
weekend, also thanks to Don and Joyce Dick for the morning tea in
their new home, and it was beaut to see Bob, Lois and Lisa Stanford
from Bendigo.. ‘

Bad Taste Party: This was a great night, quite a few laughs about the

way different ones were dressed up. I think there will be a few
fines from this party. Thank you Ken and Barbara Neate.
Diary DAtes: Golf day followed by a BBEQ at Drouin on May 30th.

Lunch time BBQ at Lional and Vi Massell's new home 93 Warrandyte Road,
Lang Warren on July 1llth.

Yours in Apex 40,

oihoinne

Roaring 40's is published by Apex 40 to inform members of current events.




